
A note about our upcoming Christmas Concert

Monday: Tuesday: Wednesday: Thursday: Friday:

 10 Days of
Giving

Food Bank
Drive 

Last Day
Christmas
Concert @
6:30 pm 

Doors Open @
6pm

Owl Power - Weekly Update
Week of: December 16 - 20, 2024

780-942-2901
https://www.ochreparkschool.ca 

Kindergarten 
K1 Day!

Pajama Day!

No School for
 Pre-Kindergarten

Little Owls

Christmas Break 
December 23 - January 5

Upcoming Week 

We are so excited to welcome all of our Owl Grown Ups to our
school on Thursday night for our wonderful Christmas Concert.  
We have come to learn that our Owl Grown Up cell phone signals
interfere with our sound system.  To be proactive, we are asking
all Owl Grown Ups to turn their cell phones to airplane mode
during our concert so we can hear all of our Little Owl’s voices.
We appreciate your cooperation in helping to make our concert
a success! 

https://www.ochreparkschool.ca/
https://www.ochreparkschool.ca/


6 : 3 0  P M  I N  T H E  G Y M
D O O R S  O P E N  A T  6  P M

“DON'T STOP BELIEVING-
THE HOLIDAY REMIX”

D E C .  1 9 ,  2 0 2 4

YOU’RE INVITED TO THE OCHRE PARK SCHOOL
CHRISTMAS CONCERT

As the weather turns colder, please ensure you send your child to
school in proper winter wear.  As per Sturgeon Public School
Division policy, we go outside to a temperature of -25 degrees
celsius with windchill. (Click below to see policies)

Inclement Weather
Inclement Weather Decisions for Schools

Please ensure you label all your child’s winter wear,
including their boots. We have lots of Little Owls with
the same winter wear. We want to avoid any mix-ups. 

Friendly  Reminder

https://www.sturgeon.ab.ca/board/procedures/4570
https://www.sturgeon.ab.ca/board/procedures/4609


 OP Driving Loop
 

       Please continue to use the driving loop to drop your child off and pick your child
up at the start and end of the day. You can go around the loop as many times as
needed. You are also welcome to park in front of the school on the far side of the
chain link fence (on the same side as the main road) or in front of the green field
along the road. 
        Thank you for your continued care and diligence in keeping all of our Owl
Community safe at morning drop-off and after school pick-up, as well as refraining
from parking in front of and blocking our neighbour’s driveways. 


